
USFS, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the U.S. Forest 

Service's permitting process. This is an important project for Valley County and will have a significant 

impact on the community. As someone who explores, plays and cares about this region of Idaho's 

backcountry, I want to make sure the Stibnite Gold Project is done the right way. 

 

By law Midas Gold Idaho is required to set aside all of the money needed for restoration prior to any 

mining activity. This gives me, and Idahoans, peace of mind that the restoration work the company 

has discussed will come to fruition no matter what happens. If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move 

forward with its work, salmon will be reconnected to their native spawning grounds. This hasn’t 

happened in 80 years! Mining has devastated this area. Midas Gold Idaho wants to fix it and I hope 

you will clear the path to allow their restoration work to move forward. 

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2, it is the best of the 

alternatives outlined by the USFS. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge benefit to our 

community and the local environment. The USFS has taken meaningful measures to ensure the 

public has had enough time and resources during the public comment period. 

 

Best regards, 

 

T. Feehan 

 

 

Name: Thomas Feehan 


